
  
Springwood Federation, Springwood Avenue, Waterlooville, Hants, PO7 8ED 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Livingstone  
Infant Tel: 023 9226 2078 (option 1) Junior Tel: 023 9225 8011 (option 2) 
Website: www.springwoodfederation.co.uk 

 
 

 

 
 
 
27th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,   
 
EYFS – Poppell Barns Mobile Farm Visit – Thursday 25th April 2024 
 
This half term, children in Early Years will be busy learning about ‘Farms’ as their topic.  They will share 
fabulous farm-themed stories, investigate how and why crops are grown and of course learn about farm 
animals. 
 
To enrich their learning, I am thrilled to advise you that Springwood is receiving its first ever visit from 
Poppell Barns Mobile Farm on Thursday 25th April and your child is invited to participate in this hands-
on opportunity.  Children in Early Years will be able to safely handle visiting animals and learn how to 
care for them. 
 
The cost of this experience is £8.75 per child; please visit www.SCOpay.com to secure your child’s space 
and make payment. 
 
Please note the closing date for booking your child’s space is Friday 19th April 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gill Bryant  
Deputy Head Teacher 
 


